WOMEN'S FORUM

Sharing Wisdom

DETAILS

Dear Ladies,

As our April 7 return to library events looms, "details" have become like little gremlins - taunting me to remember, remember, remember! When we shut down, we were sailing a pretty steady ship. Now, well, we'll see!! But if anticipation is any marker of joy, let's just say that "My cup runneth over."

As of now, we have a full roster of attendees registered and a waiting list. I've had meetings with Dillon staff, who are the very best friends of WF, and with my team of facilitators who are indispensable and loving, to say the least. We are all working to get WF back to live events at CDL.

Today will be about writing the program and dragging out from the garage, more supplies and our famous "dress the room up" tablecloths which were washed and stored away two years ago. (I remember the day I put them away thinking: "We'll be using these again in a few months" Ha-ha-ha.;))

Our opening topic for the return to the library is a 1999 film adaptation of Oscar Wilde's AN IDEAL HUSBAND. It is a delightful movie and has a comic slant that makes it perfect for an afternoon of reunion and laughter.

However, I have found another version (made in 1969) which we can use for our April ZOOM discussion. This excellent interpretation is more dramatic, less comedic, exploring serious issues — more deeply than the movie version.

For a link to the video and to join in our programs contact us at womensforumusa@gmail.com. Your address will then be added to our email distribution list for detailed announcements of all events.

See you at the library!

Evelyn